Directorate of Food & Drugs Administration
Government of Goa
Old IPHB Complex, Altinho, Panaji - Goa - 403 001

February 19, 2014

PRESS NOTE
FDA OFFICE TO SHIFT TO BAMBOLIM
Consequent to the inaugural of the new Administrative building block of the Directorate
of Food & Drugs Administration at Bambolim on the 18" February 2014, the
Directorate shall commence its shifting operation from the existing office located at
Altinho, Panaji to its new office at Bambolim from Friday, 21" February 2014 to
Sunday, 23™ February 2014 and as such the Directorate shall not be in position to
function for the various public related services on Friday, 21% February 2014 at its

Altinho, Panaji office;

However with effect from Monday, 24™ February 2014, the Directorc'.;lit:e shall be made
operational / functional from its new Administrative building locatedABamboli.m and

shall be available for all public related services connected with food and drugs matters;

All the Food Business Operators, drugs retail / wholesale dealers, drug’s manufacturers /
Pharma companies, doctors, hospital, nursing homes and the general public at large may

kindly take a note of the above to avoid any inconveniences ¢~ . _° .. -~

bt

The detail address of its new Building at Bambolim is as under;

Dte. of Food & Drugs Administration
“Dhanwantari”,
Opposite Shrine of the Holy Cross,
Bambolim — Goa — 403 200
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Directorate of Food & Drugs Administration: www.dfda.goa.gov.in



